Melendez, Yadira

From: Cooney, Jim

Sent: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 8:33 AM
To: Melendez, Yadira

Subject: FW: Betos Pizza safety plan

Can you add this to the 11:50?

From: Roman, Carmen <Carmen.Roman@milwaukee.gov>

Sent: Friday, June 2, 2023 8:07 AM

To: Cooney, Jim <Jim.Cooney@milwaukee.gov>

Cc: Martin, Faviola <Faviola.Martin@milwaukee.gov>; Milano, Marissa <ldcoord@milwaukee.gov>; Crite, Yvette
<Yvette.Crite@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: RE: Betos Pizza safety plan

Added to record as MISC-Safety plan

From: Cooney, Jim <Jim.Cooney@milwaukee.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 10:18 AM

To: Roman, Carmen <Carmen.Roman@milwaukee.gov>

Cc: Martin, Faviola <Faviola.Martin@milwaukee.gov>; Milano, Marissa <ldcoord@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: FW: Betos Pizza safety plan

Can you add this please?

From: Betospizza <betospizzamke@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, May 26, 2023 11:34 PM

To: License <LICENSE@milwaukee.gov>; Perez, Jose <JoseG.Perez@milwaukee.gov>; Martin, Faviola
<Faviola.Martin@milwaukee.gov>; Cooney, Jim <Jim.Cooney@milwaukee.gov>; Coggs, Milele
<mcoggs@milwaukee.gov>; district, two <mpd2@milwaukee.gov>; Pajot, Patrick <ppajot@milwaukee.gov>; Borkowski,
Mark <Mark.Borkowski@milwaukee.gov>

Cc: Murillo, Maribel <Maribel.Murillo@milwaukee.gov>; merazkaren1l6@gmail.com

Subject: Betos Pizza safety plan

Security Plan for Beto’s Pizza 1234 S Cesar E. Chavez

Beto’s Pizza has hired a Security team for the weekends.

All staff has been instructed to call MPD if any troubled patrons come in and log the calls.

There will be no alcohol served after 1:00am.

Staff will be attending the upcoming PIVOT programs during the 3rd and 4th sessions as they are offering.

We have upgraded to 16 security cameras and they are available upon request.

There are Gun free signs are posted in the establishment.

The owner or manager will continue attending the monthly Crime and Safety meetings hosted by D2.

We have inquired about the Cesar E Chavez BID meetings and will be attending those to be a better neighbor to all the
surrounding businesses.

Management and owner will meet with MPD and Alderperson on a quarterly basis.
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Beto’s Pizza has been very involved in community events. We have had some issues in the past and have took those as
a learning experience. Beto’s Pizza is 100% family owned and ran; we would rather close our doors to the public than
have our family put in danger. We closed the doors on 5 de Mayo when things on Cesar E Chavez Drive got out of hands
on the street. All pick up orders were delivered at no additional cost and our staff remained safe inside our

establishment.



